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October 2018 
 

HUSKY HOWLER 
W.J. Holsgrove Public School 

 

 
 

 

We thank our Holsgrove Community 

and our dedicated staff for making a 

smooth start and transition to our new 

classes. Our classrooms have built 

positive communities and are already 

celebrating success in literacy and 

mathematics. We look forward to   

greeting you at our Open House next Thursday, October 4. We are preparing for 

the upcoming Cross-Country Meet. Thanks to our staff coaches for preparing our 

teams.  

Holsgrove staff is working hard on our school goals to build a safe learning 

environment, literacy development, and numeracy skills. Our ROCKs program 

continues with reinforcing the trait of Respect and Responsibility. Students have 

already taken on leadership roles and are modeling great Holsgrove character. 

We are excited to participate in MATHLETES day of math activities on Oct 23. 

Please join us to see all our students solving math problems and being supported 

by our student leaders.  

Tri-Board transportation will be training our new group of Bus Patrol students who 

give additional safety support on our daily bus route. This also provides another 

leadership opportunity for our junior and intermediate students. Our bus safety program for students will make a 

presentation in October and students will participate in bus evacuation drills.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us at the school if you have any questions or concerns.    

 

Yours in Education 

Laurel Cruise-Alkenbrack and Sandra Swan-Pressnell 

Administrative Team 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

October 1: Orange Shirt Day 

October 3: Hot Lunch - Tacos 

October 4: Open House 5:30pm 

October 5: Hot Lunch – Hot Dogs 

October 8: Thanksgiving 

October 10: Hot Lunch – Pizza 

October 12: Hot Lunch – Mary Browns 

October 17: Picture Day 

October 17: Hot Lunch – Subway 

October 19: Hot Lunch – Hot Dogs 

October 23: Mathletes 

October 24: Hot Lunch – Pizza 

October 31: Hot Lunch – Mary Browns 
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School Picture Day 

School Picture Day is just around the corner! 

Lifetouch Canada Inc. will be taking our 

school photos on Wednesday, October 17th.   

*If your child is absent the day of school 

pictures, they will be able to have their 

photos taken on re-take day which is Friday, 

November 16th.  

 

A reminder that family and friends are invited to join in the fun on October 23rd and are 

encouraged to drop in throughout the day (after 10:00) and watch the math in action! 
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Allergy Reminder 

Please remember we have students with severe and life 

threatening allergies to peanuts and treenuts. 

Please refrain from sending these items to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


